Gareth Ball

From: Gareth Ball

Sent: 01 December 2016 10:15
To: ' :

Subject: RE: 16/00294/CARAVN
Dear ¢

That is fine, could you please email me once it has been removed so | can visit the site?

Good luck with the removal on the weekend,

Gareth Ball

_ _ ! @yahoo.co.uk]
Sent: 30 November 2016 11:19

To: Gareth Ball

Subject: RE: 16/00294/CARAVN

Dear Gareth

Thank you for your email.

Due to unforeseen circumstances having to remove a number of glazing bars to get the caravan out | can not do it
until Saturday when | have assistance.

Regards@§

Sent from: YOGA Tablet 2-1050F

On 30 Nov 2016 10:13, GBRall@winchester.gov.uk wrote:

>

>Dear D

>

>

>

> The issue was not the location but that we suspected it was being lived in.
>

>

>

> If you were planning to remove it nevertheless, that is fine and | will try to pass by today and will inform you if the
case is closed.

>

> Also, if the caravan has been removed, there is no need to complete the paperwork.
>

>

>

> Thank you for the reply,

>

>

>

> Gareth Ball

>




@vyahoo.co.uk]

> Sent: 28 November 2016 18:56
> To: Gareth Ball

> Subject: 16/00294/CARAVN

. .

>

>

> Dear Mr Ball

>

> | have received the paperwork hand delivered

>

> Firstly as an ordinary man with no knowledge of planning law,i had no idea that putting a caravan in the
greenhouse was against the law. '

>

> It was not lived in-it was just there before i moved it to a friends house who was going to use it in his garden for his
son to live in

>

> .Since receiving your your paperwork i have now moved it off site,it will never return.
>

> Please call and check if you wish,it has now gone.

>

> | hope this now satisfies,not understanding the planning law was my mistake.

g .

> Regards




